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‘SKILLS AND VALUES FOR LIFE

1 November 2021

Dear Parents & Caregivers

Our Learning Conferences will be held at school this week on Tuesday after
school and all day and into the evening on Thursday.

Covid-19 Considerations at Level 2:

e Sanitise hands on entry to classrooms.

e Adults wear masks. (These may come off when we are seated and suitably
distanced)

e Use the Covid-19 QR code when arriving at the school or entering the
classroom.

e Track and Trace data will be kept from bookings/attendance.

e Sanitation of surfaces will take place between conferences.

e Teachers will remain at least 1.5m away from parents. Unfortunatley we
will not be able to greet parents with a handshake this year.

e Email notifications would have been sent by the booking website to parent
email addresses. Contact the office if you need to confirm your booking.

* On Tuesday 2nd November the conferences will be from 3.00-6.45pm. School
will close at the normal time of 2.50pm.

* On Thursday 4th November the school will not open for teaching (OSCAR will
be available) and Learning Conferences will be able to be booked from 8am to

6.45pm.

Learning Conferences provide a formalised opportunity for you and your child to
meet with the classroom teacher to discuss your child’s social and achievement
progress and to share in the ‘next steps’ for their learning and development. We
are excited to be able to have this opportunity after the Learning Conferences
were cancelled after the lockdown last term.

Mike Dowd
Principal
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